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July 19, 2013 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board Filed electronically 
P.O. Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli 
 Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Subject: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (EGD) – Greater Toronto Area Project (GTA)  

Union Gas Limited (Union) – Parkway West Project  
Union – Brantford-Kirkwall/Parkway D Compressor Station Project  
OEB File Nos: EB-2012-0451, EB-2012-0433, and EB-2013-0074  
TransCanada PipeLines Limited (TCPL)  

 Interrogatory Responses 
  
In accordance with the requirements in Procedural Order No. 4, please find attached 
TransCanada’s Interrogatory Responses to Board Staff, Building Owners and Managers 
Association, Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters, Council of Canadians, Energy Probe, 
Federation of Rental-Housing Providers of Ontario, Gaz Métro, Industrial Gas Users Association, 
School Energy Coalition, and Union Gas Limited. 
 
Sincerely, 
TransCanada PipeLines Limited 
 
Original Signed by 
 
Catharine Davis 
Vice President 
Pipelines Law 
 
Enclosure 
 


